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My wife and I lived on the river Canyon on Bachelor View Dr. from 2006 to 2012 just above 
where the Bridge is suppose to go across the  river.  We both were really excited to have it 
coming.  We would like to see the Foot bridge go in and feel very strongly that Gene 
Whisnant had no right to try to cram down legislation on us without getting the right to say 
NO, we want the bridge.

Whisnant won’t even tell us why he did it, something smells real bad here.  You ask him, he 
sure won’t tell you he represents Bend, because he doesn’t.  You need to keep this cram down 
from happening.

John Watkins
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www.benningtonproperties.com/realestate-team.html

A man who reads lives a thousand lives before he dies. The man who never reads lives only one.
( George R.R. Martin )
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